
From: Bruce Akerly   
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:16 PM 
To: Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov> 
Subject: Re: BSC Meeting 12/5/24 - 407 Greenway Ct 

 

From the commission entirely.  Thank you. 

Sent from my iPhone 

 
 

On Nov 6, 2024, at 11:14 AM, Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov> wrote: 

  

Good morning, Bruce.  

  

Before I notify the City Secretary’s office, I wanted to ensure that I clarify with you.  Please confirm 
if you are asking to be removed from the Commission entirely or just for the 12/5 meeting.  

  

Thanks in advance!  

  

Vandana Sayegh 

Senior Administrative Assistant 

Community Development 
265 E Parkway Blvd 

Coppell, TX 75019 

972-304-3509 (office) 
www.coppelltx.gov 

  

  

From: Bruce Akerly   
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:59 AM 
To: Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov> 
Subject: Re: BSC Meeting 12/5/24 - 407 Greenway Ct 

  



I am not able to make it due to a court hearing in Dallas that day.  I request to be removed from the 
commission a an alternate.  Thank you. 

 

From: Vandana Sayegh <VSayegh@coppelltx.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 2:37 PM 
To:  

 
 

 
 

 
Cc: Stephen Schubert <Stephen.Schubert@coppelltx.gov>; Kami Mcgee 
<Kami.McGee@coppelltx.gov>; Dezirae Veuleman <DVEULEMAN@coppelltx.gov>; Rachel 
Rosenstern <rachel.rosenstern@coppelltx.gov>; Luay Rahil <LRahil@coppelltx.gov> 
Subject: BSC Meeting 12/5/24 - 407 Greenway Ct  

  

Good Afternoon. 

  

My name is Vandana Sayegh, Board Secretary for the Building and Standards Commission.  We will 
have a case before the Commission on Thursday, December 5th at 6pm.  This email is to gather your 
availability for day.  Kindly respond to me by 10am on Monday 11/4/24, so I may determine if we will 
have a quorum for that evening.  

  

Thank you and have a great weekend!  

  

Vandana Sayegh 

Senior Administrative Assistant 

Community Development 
265 E Parkway Blvd 

Coppell, TX 75019 

972-304-3509 (office) 
www.coppelltx.gov 

 




